
October 29,2008 

Colorado Public Utilities C o d s i o n  
1560 Broadway, Suite 250 
Denver CO 80202 

Re: Disc10flffe htkr, Docket No. 08 1-42OEG 

I'm submitting this disclosure letter in Docket 08 1-420EG pursuant to Commissions 
Decision No. C08-0903, paragraph 21. This disclosure is being filed within two days 
following a permitted exparte communication with a Commissioner. As preqired, this 
disclosure letter states the time, date, and place of the meeting, lists the persons attending, 
and contains a summary description of the topics discussed. No written materials were 
provided at the meeting. 

This letter shall serve of disclosure of the c o d c 2 1 t i o n s  between Rebecca English and 
Eric Huber of the Rocky Mountain Chapter of the Sierra Club, and Commissioner Matt 
Baker on October 27,2008, fiom 2:00 to 2:45 pm at the offices of the Public Utilities 
Commission (Tommission"). Rebecca English is a volunteer with Sierra Club who 
chairs the statewide energy committee and serves on the Chapter's executive oommittee. 
Eric Huber is on the national staffof Sierra Chb, working in the Southwest oBce located 
in Boulder, Colorado. Commission staff member Geri Santos-Rach also attended. 

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss potential individual and Sierra Club input for 
implementing Senate Bill 07-22 (Section 40-3-106 C.RS.) across all regulated gas and 
electric utilities. Various partner& oppurhnities for Siem Club's input were 
discussed, and it was decided that Rebecca English and Sierra Club would provide formal 
input on the docket at a later data It was also decided that E C e b  English and Sierra 
Chb would mcipate in the Customer Incentive docket as well. 

Rebecca English 
Chair 
Sierra Club Energy Committee, Rocky Mountain Chapter 


